




● Mark asked about attendance. Sele shared that attendance has been really strong so far, both in 
synchronous classes and in the extra tiered supports. Gia shared the positive feedback so far from 
students and families about how supported and valued they feel, and how we’re working with our 
teacher committee and union to adapt as needed to support staff sustainability. 

● Keysha asked about our decision-making process for reopening in person and Sarah shared more 
information about the multiple stages of reopening we anticipate and how we will align guidance from 
state and county public health with the needs of students and families with staff accommodation needs. 
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